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Whole School Pantomime 

The children all enjoyed ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ this morning when the pantomime came to Copley. 

Oh yes they did!!!! 

Copley Champions 

Our Copley Champions enjoyed cakes and biscuits with 

Mrs Oldfield and Mrs Kaye on Thursday Morning. A 

well deserved treat.  

Goodbye and Good Luck to Mr Collins 

Today we had to say farewell 
to our Assistant Head and Y5 
teacher Mr Collins. 

Mr Collins is moving to work 
in a large school in Kirklees 
teaching in Y5. 

We wish him every success in 
his new role. A huge gain for 
his new school and a huge 
loss for Copley School. 

Thank you for everything you 
have done at Copley over the last 8 years Mr Collins. You 
have made a huge difference to so many children. Alt-
hough the school will be a lot quieter without your 
drums! 

Mrs Hemingway will take over all the roles after Christ-
mas.  

100% Attendance 

Well done to all the children who earned a certificate for 
100% attendance this term. Keep it up. 

Interhouse Christmas Song Competition. 

Hebble House were victorious this 
week in our Annual Interhouse 
Singing Competition.  

Even those of us in the other hous-
es had to concede that Hebble 
House this year were the best per-
formance.    Well done Hebble. 



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 6th Jan 2020 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 93 0 

Bankhouse 87 1 

Kings Lea 95 2 

Greenpark 98 0 

Riverwood 92 2 

Springwood 95 2 

Calder 94 0 

Lydbrook 97 2 

Woodhouse 96 0 

Mon  6th Jan  Training Day 

Tues 7th Jan  Year 6 Booster group 

Weds  8th Jan  Girls Football before school 

 Year 4 swimming 

Thurs 9th Jan  No karate before school 

 

Fri 10th Jan  Celebration Assembly — Greenpark 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 ADMISSIONS 2020 

 

If your child was born between 1st 
September 2015 and 31st August 2016 
they will be due to start school in Sep-
tember 2020. Online applications can 
be made at www.calderdale.gov.uk/
admissions  between 19/11/19 and 
15/01/20.  

Copley Christmas Fayre 

Our Christmas fund raising this year has been 
a huge success. You have raised a whopping 
£1626.56. 

Thank you so much, we couldn’t do it without all your 
support. We will be using the money to refresh our 
reading scheme books and towards the minibus fund. 

Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year from everyone at Copley School. 

Thank you for all your support over this very busy half term 

See you all back on Tuesday 7th January. Don’t forget Monday 6th January is a 
training day. 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Thank you to all the children and staff who made 
the carol concert a huge success, all the practising 
definitely paid off. I’m sure you will all agree they 
were wonderful.  

A big thank you also to all parents and grandpar-
ents who escorted us to church and back and for 
your donations to the Church Conservation Trust. 
You raised £121.27. 

 

 

 

 

 

HLOS Juniors are presenting Aladdin in 

February. Two of our pupils will be per-

forming so please go along and support 

them.  

19—22 February 2020 

Square Chapel Arts Centre 
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